
Notice for Publication in the E~~viro~~menta l  Monitor 

Nestle Waters North America has applied to MassDEP for approval of a Request for Site Exam 
for three proposed water wells Lo withdraw approximately 0.5 mgd or  waler rrom the Nashua 
River Basin in Sterling, MA. The proposed wells would be located within property orfHeywood 
Road in Sterling, MA, that is owned by the Town of Clinton and formerly served as Clinton's 
water supply. 

Written comments on the granting of a MassDEP permit to conduct testing of the site for water 
supply withdrawal may be filed within 30 days of the date of the publication of this notice in the 
Environmental Monitor. Submit the comments to the Water Management Progam at 
MassDEP's Central Regional Office, 627 Main Street; Worcester MA 01605. 


